

BALMUILDY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Welcome Newsletter



Dear Parent and Carers.

I hope you all had a lovely break over the summer. It has been a very different start to the year with the initial stages of our new building commencing. I appreciate that this has meant significant changes for all our children and families but I am delighted to say that the children have taken it in their stride.

I will be able to update you as time goes on as to the different stages of the building process and any impact on the operational side of our school. Currently, we have 3 playgrounds for our children, P1 &2, P3& 4 and P5-7. These playground spaces mean that we currently have no staff or visitor carpark and the vehicle access to the school is restricted throughout the day. This is to ensure that our children are safe and that they have access to outdoor space. We will regularly review this provision to ensure that it is meeting the needs of all our children.

This initial stage has also meant restricted space around the infant classrooms, this will be slightly extended in the next few weeks, and we will again continually review how this is impacting our entry and exits.

We plan to hold our Meet the Teacher event on Tuesday 26th of August from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. This will be an opportunity for your child to take you to their class. During this, the class teacher will be present and there will be information given regarding the curriculum and the routines within the class.

Finally, thank you for your support over these first few days it is very much appreciated. I will send out a more detailed newsletter in a few weeks.

Kind regards

Charlotte Grogan Head Teacher